
Break and 
Lunch 
arrangements 

In September we will still be using our fingerprint biometric payment 
system. We have placed hand sanitizer next to each station and students 
will be instructed to use them before and after each use.

Our catering company will be using disposable containers and cutlery for
food.

Students may bring with them a packed lunch if they wish. 
Please note energy drinks are not permitted.  Students will be 
requested not to share food or drinks at this time.

In dining areas furniture has been reorganised to promote social 
distancing. 

Students will be expected to clear their own litter from their tables when 
they have finished eating.

Break and lunchtimes will be staggered and year groups who are 
scheduled at the same time will use separate dining areas, social spaces 
and toilets.

Initially there will be no dining facilities available before school.



Break and 
Lunch 
arrangements 

Lunch money accounts will need to be topped up virtually via 
the ParentPay system.

https://www.parentpay.com/

If you are having difficulty with online transfer you can top up 
ParentPay accounts with cash via the PayPoint service in 
several local shops.

To find out where is possible please use this the link below 
https://consumer.paypoint.com/cashout

Students in receipt of Free School Meals will have their 
accounts topped up us usual with the amount they are entitled 
to.


